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Present:   Charles Foster, D.C., Chair, Palmer Peet, D.C., Daniel Coane, Vernon Temple, D.C. and John 

Webber; OPR Staff Present:  Terry Gray, Larry Novins, Carla Preston and Diane Lafaille.  
Others present: Dr. Denise Natale. 

   
1. The meeting was called to order at 1:30 p.m. 
 
2. The Board welcomes Vernon Temple, D.C. and John Webber to the Board.   
 
3. The minutes of the December 6, 2011 meeting were approved as written.  Dr. Temple and Mr. Webber 

recused themselves from voting. 
 
4. The Board thanked Dr. Denise Natale for her 10  plus years of service to the Board and presented her 

with a plaque. 
 
5. Hearings/Closings/Case Managers Report 
 
 a. 2011-216 – Dr. Marvin O. Smith, II – Hearing was held. 
 
 b. Ms. Preston updated the Board on its case load.  The Board currently has 5 cases: 2 are under 

investigation; 1 is pending charges, 1 the I-team held a meeting today and 1 hearing was held 
today. 

 
6. VCA submitted the following for continuing education approval: 
 
 Diagnostic Testing and Nutritional Protocols Made Easy – held August 20, 2011 – approved for 5 

continuing education credits. 
 
 The Fundamentals of Coding, Documentation and Reimbursement – held November 5, 2011 – approved 

for 6 continuing education credits. 
 
 Electronic Health Records – held January 19, 2012 – approved for 4 continuing education credits. 
 
7. The Proposed Rules Hearing will be held April 3rd to begin at 10:30 a.m.   
 
8. The Board adjourned at 4:20 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Diane W. Lafaille 
Licensing Board Specialist 
 


